


but also note the Secretary-General's call for additional consideration ofthe complex issues 
involved in these discussions. 

Finally, we appreciate the Secretary-General's compilation of the practice in certain national 
legal systems as well as comparable administrative tribunals of international organizations on the 
award of punitive damages. Given the relatively low number of responses received on national 
practice, additional information on this subject would be useful as we continue to monitor the 
awards made by the UN system. 

We look forward to participating actively in discussions within the Committee on these subjects. 

Thank you, Mr. Chairman. 


